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Comments: The wilderness does not need this long-term obstruction upon its lands that adversely affects
ecosystems and biodiversity. We have intruded far too much and do not need cabins in designated Wilderness
areas. The original plans and policy currently in place was for the U.S. Forest Service to phase out and that
policy should stay in place. Changing this policy would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.



